
 
 

     

From: Jona Milo 
To: Chambers, Jennifer 
Subject: Opposition  to  Centene  swallowing  up  HealthNet 
Date: Friday, January 22, 2016 4:40:42 PM 

I am writing to oppose the merger of the subject healthcare providers. It's simple economics: the fewer 
providers, the less competition, and the more they can abuse the patients and their families. Prices will 
rise, customer service will suffer. Patients are helpless to fight for needed care. 

Jona Milo 
Patient 

Sent from my iPad 
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